
From:  

teresa l.mcgrath  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

we need analysis and climate action as this idea is wrong  

widening this is wrong and makes portland even less green  

what about your grandchildren  

what about earth  

awful  

 


